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Appendix III:  Voice of Peel Employees – Questions and Concerns Regarding Bill 112 
 

 
Please access Peel’s Transition via the following Transition webpage: 
 

 Voice of Peel Employees: https://www.peelregion.ca/transition/  

 peelregion.ca/transition/_media/voice-of-peel-employees-questions-concerns.pdf 

 
Also available through the Regional Clerk by emailing a request to council@peelregion.ca 
 

 
 
 

https://peelregion.ca/transition/_media/voice-of-peel-employees-questions-concerns.pdf

